
Redbook Committee 

Report to Faculty Senate 

June 2, 2021 

 

The revised bylaws of the School of Nursing and the Speed School of Engineering were 

approved at the Faculty Senate meeting in May. The Redbook Committee does not have any 

additional business at this time. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Rob Detmering, Chair   


